
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               03.03.23 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
A lovely and hard working week at St A’s. We’ve all had fun and learned lots! 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the school gate at the beginning or 
end of the school day or email me francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

CLASS % 

Reception NK 95 

Reception SP 97 

Year 1 95 

Year 1/2 93 

Year 2 90 

Year 3 97 

Year 3/4 95 

Year 4 99 

Year 5 96 

Year 5/6 98 

Year 6 100 

 

ATTENDANCE AND BEING ON TIME COUNTS 
  

TARGET: All classes 95% 

A huge well done to Miss Jones’s Class with 100%    
attendance!  

2 treat squares from me!    

Best attendance figures so far! Let’s keep it up. 

Overall School Attendance: 95.46% 

National Expectation is 95%  

Don’t forget, your views are so important to us.  

You can register on Ofsted’s website and then there are just a few questions to   

answer about our school, it only takes a few minutes. You can find the website at: 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

School Website 

Remember to check the School website for all  the latest information and updates  

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)  

mailto:admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk
mailto:francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk
https://www.st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk/
https://www.st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk/


 

 

World Book Day 

 

F1 loved their virtual workshop with 

Tom Duxbury who is a children’s writer 

and has had books published by  

Walker Books and has worked with 

Nick Sharratt.  

 

Year 1 really enjoyed our drama 

workshop based on Meerkat Mail 

by Emily Gravett, today. The      

children pretended to move, hunt, 

eat and sleep like a meerkat!  



Punctuality 

Please ensure that your child arrives at 
school no later than 8.55am. 

This is the time school starts and every      
minute counts! 

If your child arrives late it has a huge         
impact on their academic progress and     
disrupts the teacher’s lesson (which has     

already started). 

Thank you for your support in this.            
Mrs Moore 

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on Twitter! 
To keep up to date with everything the 

school is doing please follow us 
@staugustinesNG3.  

There will be lots of photos and updates 
on Twitter when join today. 

Dinner Money Increase 

A gentle reminder that a school dinner is now 

£2.45 per day, £12.25.a week.  

Aspens are committed to delivering a wide 

range of delicious dishes in the range of menus 

they provide. 

They have managed to freeze the price for 

some time but the rising cost of ingredients and 

staffing have forced them to re-evaluate.      

Although they have endeavoured to keep the 

increase to a minimum. 

Easter Egg Raffle 

 

In the last week of term, we will be holding an Easter Egg Raffle. Raffle tickets will be sold for £1 

per strip. Tickets can be handed into the school office and extra tickets may be purchased there. 

 

If you are able to donate an Easter Egg to the raffle, it would be greatly appreciated. All of the 

money raised will go towards funding additional activities in school. 

Thank you for your support. 





DIARY DATES ADVENT  
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Monday 6th March 2023 Year 1 and Year 2 Movie Night  3.15pm - 5.00pm 

Thursday  7th March 2023 Year  5 and Year 6 Movie Night  3.15– 5.00pm 

Thursday 9th March 2023 • F2 St Ann’s Allotment trip  

• Year 3 and Year 4 Movie Night 3.15-5.00pm 

Thursday 16th March 2023 Professor Bubbleworks workshop  

Friday 17th March 2023 Professor Bubbleworks workshop  

Tuesday 28th March 2023 First Holy Communion Services of Reconciliation       

Information to follow 

Tuesday 28th March 2023 Parents’ Evening 3.40pm - 5.40pm 

Thursday 30th March 2023 Parents’ Evening 3.40pm - 5.40pm 

Monday 3rd April 2023 School Closed - Easter Holidays 

Monday 17th April 2023 School Open - New Term 

Wednesday 26th April 2023 Year 3  an Year 4 Newstead Abbey Trip                 

(More information to follow shortly) 

Thursday 27th April 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Monday 1st May 2023 School Closed - Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May 2023 School Closed - King’s Coronation  

Thursday 18th May 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Monday 22nd May 2023 School Closed - Inset Day 

Monday 29th May 2023 School Closed - Half Term  

Monday 5th June 2023 School Open - New Term 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Thursday 13th July 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  



Date Event 

Monday 3rd April 2023 School Closed for Easter Holidays             

(2 weeks) 

Monday 17th April 2023 School Open for New Term 

Monday 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday School Closed 

Monday 8th May 2023 Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation 

School Closed 

Monday 22nd May 2023 INSET DAY 

Monday 29th May 2023 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 5th June 2023 School Open For New Term 

Monday 3rd July 2023 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 School Closed for Summer Holidays 

School Term Dates and Holidays for 22/23 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Frances Moore 

Deputy DSL – Laura Bates   

Assistant DSL – Natasha Knight  

Who do you talk to if you have concerns about a colleague…What if it’s the 

Head you are worried about? 

If you have a concern about a colleague – always report to Headteacher 

If you have a concern about the Headteacher – report to the CEO of the Trust  

Mr James McGeachie j.mcgeachie@ololcatholicmat.co.uk  

LADO - Caroline Hose caroline.hose@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

mailto:j.mcgeachie@ololcatholicmat.co.uk
mailto:caroline.hose@nottinghamcity.gov.uk

